
We have received a request for comments on future uses of the Tudor Hall behind Streatham Library. Could you
please comment through the link below. You may wish to emphasise its potential use for theatre!

Many thanks

Streatham Theatre Company.
=========================

A New Space for Streatham – Tudor Hall

Streatham Tate Library has been welcoming the Streatham community since 1890. With support from the Mayor’s
Outer London Fund, Lambeth Council intends to invest in the Streatham Tate Library, to ensure it can continue to
welcome existing and new readers for many years to come. At DCA we are helping to plan the future of the
Streatham Tate Library. Our main focus is the Tudor Hall, the building behind the Library, which will be brought
back into use for the people of Streatham. Originally built as a schoolroom, the Tudor Hall offers floorspace of 16m
by 7m and could comfortably seat up to 120 people, with a self-catering space created alongside the main hall.

We have been consulting with local community groups. Streatham Action and the Streatham Festival have offered to
email this questionnaire out to their lists so that we can canvass the views of lots of people and get a sense of local
priorities for Streatham Tate Library and particularly the Tudor Hall. If you have been sent this twice, that’s because
you are on both lists - apologies.

Please join in with this important conversation. Clicking on the link below will take you to an on-line questionnaire
about the future of the Streatham Tate Library. It’s quick and easy to complete. Please could you complete the
questionnaire by Monday 20 May. 

Many thanks

http://www.surveymonkey.com/s/CJHTF8F

You can find out more about DCA at our website : www.dca-consultants.com

DCA Consultants 
Studio 6, Clark’s Courtyard, 145 Granville Street, Birmingham B1 1SB
T : 0121 634 3326
F : 0121 633 9415

www.dca-consultants.com

DCA are consultants in culture, creativity and regeneration. 

==============================================
You are receiving this email because you joined our mailing list by contacting us in person, by phone, by mail or
email, via social media, or via our website www.streathamtheatre.org.uk. Our legal and privacy information is
available at www.streathamtheatre.org.uk/legal

Unsubscribe &lt;&lt;Email Address>> from this list:
https://streathamtheatre.us5.list-manage.com/unsubscribe?u=6209360abb3c8fd384aa0f11c&id=4c81f18459&e=
[UNIQID]&c=eca745ac21
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Our mailing address is:
Streatham Theatre Company c/o Vinters Studios 1b Sunnyhill Road London, SW16 2UG United Kingdom

Our telephone:
020 3432 5710

Forward this email to a friend:
https://us5.forward-to-friend.com/forward?u=6209360abb3c8fd384aa0f11c&id=eca745ac21&e=[UNIQID]

Update your profile:
https://streathamtheatre.us5.list-manage.com/profile?u=6209360abb3c8fd384aa0f11c&id=4c81f18459&e=
[UNIQID]&c=eca745ac21
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